ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

E-mail: maryscol@emirates.net.ae website: www.stmarysdubai.com



مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية

ماتف : ۴۳۷۰٬۲۵۲ + ۱۹۷۹ - برید الکترونی : maryscol@emirates.eu.eu فاکس : ۴۳۲۸٬۱۱۹ + ۹۷۱ + موقع ویب : www.stmarysdubai.com

Date: October 1, 2025.

Sub: KHDA study on financial literacy in schools

Dear Parent,

The Knowledge and Human Development Authority (KHDA) is conducting a study to better understand how financial literacy is taught and developed in Dubai's private schools. Your support is essential to this study, and we kindly request your consent for your child to participate and invite you to contribute as well.

The study aims to gather insights from students, parents, teachers, and school leaders on how financial literacy is integrated into the curriculum, how financial behaviours are developed, and how schools can better support students in building essential money management skills. The feedback will help shape future policies to strengthen financial education across Dubai.

Your child's participation will involve completing a short questionnaire (10-15 minutes) that focuses on their experiences learning about money management, saving, budgeting, spending wisely, and their confidence in making financial decisions.

Please be assured that all data collected will remain confidential and will be used only in an aggregated form. No personal details will be shared or disclosed to external parties.

Additionally, KHDA invites you to participate in the study by completing a separate questionnaire for parents. Your feedback is just as important in helping us understand how financial literacy is supported both at school and at home.

Students Survey (Years 8 to 13): click <u>here</u>
Parents Survey (Years 1 to 13): click <u>here</u>

We encourage all parents and students to participate. However, if you do not wish for your child to participate, please contact the school directly.

The survey will remain open until 7th October 2025.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your school directly. We appreciate your time and support in helping us improve financial education for all students in Dubai.

Thank You,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph

(Principal)

